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DEAR PARENTS,
     THE YOUTH LEADERSHIP PROGRAMME (YLP) IS AN ANNUAL

EVENT THAT TNG HOLDS TO PROMOTE GLOBAL AWARENESS
AMONGST OUR STUDENTS. THIS GIVES THE STUDENTS AN
OPPORTUNITY TO TACKLE GLOBAL ISSUES AND TALK ABOUT
PROGRESS AND SOLUTION THROUGH THE SUSTAINABLE
DEVELOPMENTAL GOALS. THIS YEAR, OUR CLASS HAS CHOSEN THE
TOPIC, ‘SUSTAINABLE FIFA’ WHICH IS IN CONNECTION WITH MANY
SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENTAL GOALS.
       DURING OUR YLP SESSIONS IN CLASS, THE CHILDREN HAVE 

BEEN ACTIVELY ENGAGED IN DISCUSSIONS ABOUT THE
SUSTAINABLE STRATEGIES OF QATAR AT THE FIFA WORLD CUP
2022. OUR AIM, IS TO EDUCATE LEARNERS AND PARENTS TO BE
MORE SUSTAINABLE IN LIFE. AS MENTIONED, THE YOUTH
LEADERSHIP PROGRAMME IS A RESEARCH- BASED PROJECT. WE
ARE TEACHING OUR STUDENTS TO CONDUCT SIMPLE RESEARCH
METHODS SUCH AS CONDUCTING SURVEYS, INTERVIEWS, WEB
SEARCHES AND DEVELOPING QUESTIONNAIRES. WE WILL BE
SHARING WITH YOU SOON OUR RESEARCH QUESTIONS AND WILL ASK
YOU TO SUPPORT YOUR CHILD AT HOME TO COMPLETE THE TASKS
     ADDITIONALLY WE WOULD VERY MUCH LIKE TO INVOLVE OUR

PARENTS IN OUR YOUTH LEADERSHIP PROGRAMME JOURNEY. IF
YOU WISH TO BE A PART OF OUR DISCUSSIONS OR KNOW SOMEONE
WHO COULD TALK ABOUT SUSTAINABLE STRATEGIES AT THE FIFA
WORLD CUP 2022, PLEASE LET US KNOW SO WE COULD ARRANGE A
MEETING WITH YOU. AS OUR YOUTH LEADERSHIP PROGRAME
JOURNEY CONTINUES, WE WILL BE UPDATING YOU OUR BIG
QUESTIONS AND BIG IDEAS. MOREOVER, WE WILL BE SHARING WITH
YOU SOME PICTURES AND VIDEOS OF OUR DISCUSSIONS IN CLASS.
WE THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR SUPPORT IN THIS JOURNEY. 

BEST REGARDS, 
CLASS TEACHER YEAR 4-B 


